Letter to Parent/Guardian
Dear Parent/Guardian
RE: English Homework

The English Department has supplied packs of homework and extension tasks, which will be made available to you and your child either in electronic or paper form. 

Each complete booklet contains over 50 exercises designed to help your child progress in English.  There is one for each of Years 7, 8 and 9. 

This means that there is always English homework.  Should your child claim that they have not been set any, you can tell them that they should do an exercise from the booklet.  Your child’s teacher may sometimes set specific homeworks from the booklet.  Other homeworks will be set where relevant to the week’s lessons.

The exercises can also be used to extend or help your child’s learning.  Your child’s teacher may tell them to look at a particular page in response to some work that the teacher has marked.  If you feel that your child needs to work on a particular area, there may well be an exercise for them to do. 

All of the exercises can be usefully repeated.

All work should be written carefully in your child’s English book.  If you wish to help your child, it might be useful to add a note to the work saying how much help you gave, so that we know where your child’s strengths and weaknesses lie.  Generally, however, we would fully encourage you to work with your child, discussing the work he or she is undertaking and offering advice and encouragement.

The booklets are intended to help pupils of all abilities progress through Key Stage 3, and each booklet contains assessment criteria based on National Curriculum Levels, up to Level 7.  Please be aware that for some exercises your child may need some guidance as to what level he or she should be working at or aiming towards; your child's teacher will be able to help with this.  

Please sign and return the slip below to acknowledge that you have seen this letter.
Should you have any questions about these booklets, please contact your child’s English teacher.

Yours sincerely

Head of English



(


I have seen the letter about the homework booklets.


Signed: 



Child’s Name: 

